December Elementary Board Report

1. 7 new students starting between December and first of January

2.  Meetings of Teacher and Leadership Compensation have been taking place - worked on
application process.

3.  Meetings of SINA team have been taking place - working on action plan activities- PLC
survey, meetings set up with Building Leadership Team

4.  Meetings held with Parent Advisory Group- working on wish list for our teachers,
discussed the SINA process (up to date status), lining up volunteers for different
activities (January 11th PBIS celebration) and book fair

5. Winter Concert held on December 7th

6. December 1st PBIS training in Decorah - learning about Tier 2 interventions for students
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